
Shippensburg Fish and Game Association 

Board of Directors 

May 9, 2023 

 

Meeting called to order by board chairman Jarrid Lozenski. 

 

Last month a decision was made to table until this month the age limit of attendees at the March Gun 

drawing.  After further discussion it was decided to keep the age limit at 21. 

M-S-P 

 

The garage doors on the big garage were repaired by Cumberland Garage Company. 

 

Howard will not be able to cook on June 23rd for those helping to setup. Other members have stepped 

up and will cook on June 23rd. 

 

The Nation Wild Turkey Federation has requested permission to hold a banquet here on 

February 23, 2024. 

M-S-P to approve 

 

There will be a Tut wrapping on May 16th at 6pm. 

 

Jeremy from Redding’s Hardware has sent out a feeler that the Best of the West group hold a shooting 

class here at the club.  More info and dates are needed. It was tabled to a later date till more info is 

given to the club. 

 

Tickets for the June drawing- it was stated that number of tickets was getting low and  we may order 

more to be printed. 

M-S-P not to order more tickets. 

 

Belt for the Ferris need to be replace, Mike is to go and get replacements belts. 

 

Andy has requested the following dates for a basic Concealed Carry Class - September 23, and 

October 28th. 

 

M-S-P to adjourn 


